
Janine Ramos 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

The ban on transgender athletes is discriminatory, hateful and violent toward transgender youth. 

It invalidates their identity—and their HUMANITY—and puts their lives in danger. Sports is an 

activity that helps kids build self-esteem, comradery and gives them a place to belong—ALL 

kids deserve this. And that INCLUDES trans youth! Trans rights are HUMAN RIGHTS. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 


